
 

       

    
  

14 January 2025 

Our Ref: HUT.JCP.Speakout 

Dear Families 

Stowmarket High is privileged to host for the second year running the Speak Out Challenge. This is 

nationwide charity supported by the private sector to promote the importance of oracy and public 

speaking skills in young people. 

The Trust will be running a bespoke and unique workshop for a group of approximately 30 year 10 

students on 30 January 2025.   

Students were informed about this excellent opportunity in assembly on Monday and throughout 

the week they will hear more information from their English teachers. 

There is also an opportunity for one student to attend a county competition if they choose to.   

If you think this is an opportunity too good for your child to miss, do please speak to them about it 

and encourage them to sign up. 

If you would like more details, please contact Mrs Utteridge by email: h.utteridge@stowhigh.com 

Kind regards 

Helen Utteridge 

Helen Utteridge 

Subject Co-ordinator for Business Studies 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


